Page 3

THE MOVIES Operated by Alcana Theatres Ltd. Shows on week-day evenings indicated are at 7:15 p.m. and 9:15 p.m. Sunday evening shows: 9:15 p.m.

Fri. and Sat., June 24th and 25th - "LARCENY" starring John Payne, Joan Caulfield and Dan Duryea.

Sunday. June 26th - "THE WEB" starring William Bendix, Ella Raines and Edmund O'Brien.

Mon, and Tues., June 27th and 28th - Double Bill - "M/NEATERS OF KUMAON" starring Sabu and Joanne Page, and "LOVE OF RUSTY" starring "Rusty" and Ted Donaldson.

Fri. and Sat., July 1st and 2nd - "MIRACLE OF THE BELLS" starring Frank Sinatra and Fred MacMurray.

One show only on Friday evening, July 1st starting at 7:15 p.m. o-0-o

WOLF CUBS AND SCOUTS At last Friday's regular Scout meeting, leaders were chosen for the Cubs and Scouts. Patrol Leaders elected for the Scouts were Billy Marsh and Richard Marcella. Sixers elected for the Cubs were Terry McInnes, Dick

Rowson, Jack Marsh and Joseph Marcella.

The Hike and Weiner Roast scheduled for this week will take place Friday night for the Scouts and Saturday night for the Cubs when it is expected a good time will be had by all the boys. They will meet at the Legion Hall at 5:15 p.m. both evenings. It is important that everyone be on time. Transportation will be provided from the Sandy Beach east of the Lakeshore pumphouse for the return trip at approximately 8:15 p.m. The Scout Committee take this opportunity of thanking those who have kindly donated their time and cars for this purpose.

"Scouting builds Character"
0-0-0

CANADIAN LEGION NEWS At a meeting of the Terrace Bay Branch of the Canadian Legion on June 20, Lorne Woodard was elected 2nd Vice-President replacing

Miss K. McKeen who is leaving Terrace Bay.

The next regular meeting will be held Monday, July 11th at 7:45 p.m. in the Legion Hall.

O-O-O

On Thursday evening, July 14th in the Recreation Hall the Canadian Legion will sponsor a Bingo in aid of the newly formed Scout Troop.

O-O-O

BAKE SALE
St. Martin's Catholic Guild are sponsoring a Baked Goods Sale in the Hudson's

Bay Store on Friday, June 24th. Cakes, cookies, candy and bread will be on

display starting at 2:00 p.m.

O-O-O

HARDBALL EXECUTIVE ELECTED At a meeting of all hardball players held on Wednesday evening, June 15th the following executive was elected: Phil
Stuart, President; Dan Gillis, Vice-President; Curly Hale, Secretary-Treasurer; and Hugh
Chesley, representative to the Advisory Council of the Recreation Committee.

STIRS OF THE FUTURE

Last Monday evening after school more than twenty youngsters got
together at the local ball field under the supervision of Phil
Stuart to learn a little about the game of hardball. While most of the boys were awkward
to say the least, their enthusiasm was really something to behold. There is no question
about the fact that training the youngsters in this manner will do much for the sporting
life of the community in the future and in the meantime the lads are going to have a lot
of fun. As a matter of fact, they are already making plans to play hardball against
nearby communities. The two team captains for the afternoon were Tim McInnes and Terry
Cavanaugh. Those also present at the practice were R. Marcella, Billie Marsh, John
LeBlanc, Doug Smith, Jackie Marsh, John Boudreau, John Galvin, Stan Kowalik, Paul Marcella,
Roger Savoy, Gord Savoy, Jake Compton, Morris Sitko, Terry McInnes, Reg LeBlanc, Stan
Savoy, Claude Boudreau, Ronnie McKay and Gil Savoy.